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OFFICE OF THE PARDON ATTORNEY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

November 27, 1979 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of June 5, 1977, 
received in this office on November 16, 1979, insofar as it 
requests under the Freedom of Information and Privacy Acts a 
copy of Pardon Attorney records pertaining to you. 

A search of Pardon Attorney file indexes fails 
to reveal any record of or reference to you. You should be 
aware that the Office of the Pardon Attorney maintains files 
only with respect to individuals who have either applied for 
or been granted Executive clemency. 

Sincerely, 

John R. Stanish 
Pardon Attorney 
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By: Raymond P. Theim 
Attorney-Advisor 

CC: James H. Lesar 
Suite 600 
910 16th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
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